
During 2017–18, ACT will again make fee waivers for the ACT® test available to 
economically disadvantaged high school juniors and seniors. Funds are limited, however, and 
once they have been exhausted, requests for waivers will be denied.

Audits of Waiver Usage
In order to serve as many economically disadvantaged students as possible, only 
students who meet the requirements outlined in this document and on the fee waiver 
form are eligible for an ACT Fee Waiver. ACT may audit school and agency compliance 
with fee waiver requirements. In doing so, ACT may request written evidence of student 
eligibility. Ineligible students may be billed, and noncompliant schools/agencies may be 
denied additional waivers.

IMPORTANT: When students do not follow through to test, they not only miss a 
valuable opportunity but also prevent others from testing at that test center. ACT 
encourages schools/agencies to emphasize to fee-waiver-eligible students the 
importance of sitting for the test. High no-show rates may indicate inappropriate 
distribution of waivers and may result in an audit.

What the ACT Fee Waiver Covers
ACT Fee Waivers cover the registration fee for either the ACT (no writing) or the ACT with 
writing. This fee includes one report to the high school and up to four college choices. 

See reverse for Fee Waiver Procedures

www.act.org/the-act/resources
http://www.fns.usda.gov/school-meals/income-eligibility-guidelines



